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RollCall bus management system - update

Dear Parents and Carers

Further to our earlier communications about RollCall, the College is getting ready to
launch this new bus management system on our College bus network. The system
requires student athletes to always carry their CCSC issued student id/bus card to tap on
and off when boarding and exiting the bus.

When student athletes board the bus in the morning they will tap on using the device
fitted at the front of the bus and a beep will sound to confirm they are registered as on
the bus. In the afternoon, student athletes will need to tap both on and off the bus.

As always, student athletes are expected to follow the directions of the driver so that their
travel can be registered and their safety monitored.

We intend to invite parents to engage with RollCall as soon as we have managed any
operational issues and confirmed that the system is functioning as expected. We will be
sending the invitation to the email of the primary parent/carer on Friday 2 February
2024 - written and video instructions will be included.

Please be aware, the invitation to sign up with RollCall lasts for only 24 hours. If you miss
this timeline, you will need to email the College (info@ccsc.nsw.edu.au) for the invitation
to be resent.

Kind regards

The CCSC Team
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